
Mon premier 405: A Showcase for Amateur Artists from 
Vaudreuil-Dorion

Vaudreuil-Dorion, May 10, 2022 – As part of  Le 405‘s summer programming, the City of  
Vaudreuil-Dorion is inviting local artists to share their passion with the public on the park’s outdoor 
stage. Interested candidates have until May 31st, 4:30 p.m., to submit their application.

Thursday nights from July 7th to August 25th, between 7:00 a.m. and 8:00 p.m., the stage at Le 405 will 
belong to emerging artists who want to share their talents with the public in the hour preceding a comedy 
show. This call for proposals is aimed at singers, musical groups, dancers, actors, magicians, comedians 
and any other performing artist, regardless of  their age.

“Le 405 has succeeded in winning the hearts of  Vaudreuil-Dorion residents. Mon premier 405 is simply 
a new opportunity for them to make the place their own while giving them a window to showcase their 
art,» says Vincent Bastien, Director of  Recreation and Culture.

To be eligible, interested persons must meet the following criteria: Be a resident of  Vaudreuil-Dorion, be 
available on at least two Thursday evenings between July 7th and August 25th, be able to perform for a 
period of  15 to 45 minutes and provide all the equipment required.

To submit your application, simply fill out the registration form available on the City’s 
website at ville.vaudreuil-dorion.qc.ca and send a 2 to 6 minute video of  the performance to 
mbeauchamp@ville.vaudreuil-dorion.qc.ca.  To make sure the documents are received, we recommend 
using a file transfer service (WeTransfer, Dropbox, etc.).

A selection committee will be responsible for choosing the winning performances based on their quality, 
originality and how well they fit in with the programming. 

For any questions regarding this call for applications, please contact Marie-Kim Beauchamp, Coordinator 
of  Recreational Activities, at 450 455-3371, ext. 2315.
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